
TRENT LANGDON for NLTA PRESIDENT 
 
Dear Friends & Colleagues... 
 

As we approach the NLTA 
Election during the week of 
November 23rd-27th, 2020, I 
respectfully ask that you review 
my campaign information. 
 
Since the start of my career and 
throughout my life, I have been 
clear on what I stand for:  

 
INTEGRITY, EQUITY, & FIGHTING FOR WHAT IS RIGHT!  
 
It has been an honor to serve as your Vice-President for 
the past 2 terms. 
 
MY COMMITMENTS TO YOU MOVING FORWARD: 
 
·        Continuous tracking & response to COVID-19 
·        Reliable member communications &  
         opportunities to voice your perspectives 
·        Branch & SIC support 
·        Protection & building of our Collective 
         Agreement / Membership Benefits 
·        A LEADERSHIP DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM for our 
         branch, SIC, & school-based leaders 
·        Building of our Employee Assistance Program 
·        Advocacy re: workload & essential resourcing 
·        Workplace health & safety 
·        An appreciation for the unique situations of  
         Administrators, Specialists, Substitute Teachers & TLAs 
·        Building of teacher identity & morale 
·        Decision-making with a continuous ‘Social Justice Lens’ 
 
I am willing to discuss your issues and concerns, as well as answer any of your questions. 
 
I look forward to you reaching out via email at: trentlangdon17@gmail.com 
 
Please follow me on Twitter: @TrentLangdonNL, LinkedIN, & Facebook. 
 
You can also check out my resume & platform at: http://trentlangdon.blogspot.ca 
 
Yours in Solidarity, 
 
Trent 
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